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Hi [NAME],
It’s time to vote in the Alberta election! Vote Day is [insert date] and advance polls are open now. Make your voice heard by marking your X on a ballot and encouraging others to do so as well. 
If you haven’t already made your plan to vote, visit CCVO’s Vote Kit for information on when, how and where to vote. 
CCVO launched the #nonprofitsvote campaign to encourage nonprofit staff, volunteers, board members and people who engage with nonprofits to get out and vote and – if possible – as a team! Encouraging others to vote is a nonpartisan activity and you can vote at any advance polling station regardless of your riding. This makes voting with your team a lot easier.
Let’s make early voting week the #nonprofitsvote week!
Advance polls take place the week before Election Day, on the Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday, and Saturday from 9am to 8pm. Click here for advance poll locations. 
Voting in the advance polls has its advantages, like beating Election Day crowds, and troubleshooting to make sure that you and members of your team have everything you need to cast your vote. 
Don’t worry if you can’t vote in the advance polls. Election Day is another opportunity to cast your vote and show your support for the #nonprofitsvote campaign. 
Head to the polls and empower others to vote by forwarding this email and sharing your vote story on social media. Don’t forget to use the #nonprofitsvote and tag @calgarycvo.
Let’s make it known that #nonprofitsvote!

Sincerely, [NAME] [ORGANIZATION]



